TOOTGAROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL'S NEWSLETTER



Term 1



Thursday 25th February,

NEWSLETTER





Dear Tootgarook Families,



Staff Carpark Parking Dear Parents,

Unless you have made prior arrangements with the school, please do not park in the staff carpark. We are endeavouring to ensure all children's safety. Even though we inform children not to walk through the carpark, and explain the dangers of doing so, sometimes they forget. Being so small, they could be easily not been seen by cars driving in and reversing. Thank you for your ongoing support.

















Request fort the First Aid room: We are in desperate need of small size underwear for boys and girls as well as small size shorts and pants. If your child has used some of these from the school please be kind enough to wash and return them as soon as possible.

Thank you

Library Books

Its come to our attention that there are 172 books outstanding from our library for 2020, we understand this may have happened due to remote learning if you have any books with Tootgarook Primary School stamped on it, could you please return them ASAP to the schools

SUNSMART

Sun Smart Policy, please note that all students will now need a broad-brimmed hat in order to be able to play in the playgrounds during Term 1 as UV levels begin to rise. Please see the website for the daily UV reading. https://www.tootps.vic.edu.au and scroll to bottom of page.

A reminder to all families that each student needs to bring a large box of tissues for shared use in the classroom. Thank you



If your child has any medical condition such as Asthma/Allergy/ Anaphylaxis, please ensure our office has been supplied with an up to date plan so that we may care for them in the best possible way in the event of an emergency. If you took medication home during remote learning please ensure it is brought back to the school office as soon as possible. A reminder that Medical action Plans need to be updated annually. Thank you.



















ICH MORNING TEA







Students enjoying their RICH morning tea.

The following students will be provided with morning tea this Friday.

Destiny Daniels

Yianni Tiras

Zachary Smith

Adaline Tiras

Layla Cotton

Breeze Whitehead

Jack Gage

Toby Humble

Alexis Williams

Adam Opie









OMMUNITY HELPERS IN 1/2







This Term in Year 1/2 we are investigating and exploring our community.

We have been learning more about the helpers within our community and were lucky to have a nurse come out to talk to us about her role. The 1/2's asked lots of questions and learnt more about the tools that a nurse needs and their very important role within a hospital or clinic.

We had a wonderful time!













Term 1 Page 5







Grade 6 Jumpers and Polo Shirts are due to arrive in the next few weeks. Parents and carers are reminded that payment is required prior to pick up. Jumpers are \$58 and Polos \$45 Thank you



To Register go to: https://sorrentoartshow.com/kids-art-show/

|-||2yrs|||3-||4yrs||||5-||7yrs

AGE GROUPS

400 IN PRIZES



















ONLINE - DADS DO MATTER (DDM) PARENTS BUILDING SOLUTIONS

Open to all Dads, Step-Dads, Single Dads and Grand-Dads, come along to share experiences, learn new strategies & solutions.

- · Connect with other Dads
- Improving your Confidence & Communication as a Dad
- Effects of Separation on Kids

PARENTZONE

- Learn strategies and tools that work
- Learn how to cope with stress, emotions and anger amid COVID 19

DATES: Thursday-25 Feb, 4, 11, 18, 25 Mar

& 1 Apr. 2021 (6 weeks)

TIME: 6.00pm to 7.30pm

Cost-Free

Join us Online Zoom with Laptop, Mobile Phone or iPad

REGISTRATION:

Call or Text 0438 004 285

Jasbir Singh Suropada

Email: jasbir.suropada@anglicarevic.org.au

Certificate of attendance awarded

anglicarevic.org.au









